Shadow Student FAQs

What should my child wear?

Your student may wear whatever they like, but we ask that they honor these
dress code policies: shorts and skirts should be credit card length from the
knee, no spaghetti straps and no offensive graphic t-shirts. Tennis shoes are
recommended because students will spend time outside.

What should my child bring?

Students should bring a water bottle and a book. Lunch is provided on
Preview Days.

What time should my child be there?
Shadow days are scheduled from 9 AM to 2 PM.

Where should 1 drop off and pick up my child?

Please drop off and pick up at the Grammar Building, which is located at 400
South 4th Street.

Who will my student shadow?

We pair visiting students with a current student in their grade and they go
everywhere with that student. When students are in 6th grade and looking at
7th grade, we split the time between 6th and 7th grade.

What if my child cannot visit on Preview Day?
Students may shadow on other days in the semester, but we don’t serve lunch
and cannot guarantee that a class won’t have a quiz or test. We will still

partner each visiting student with a current student.




